
having a dance but in-

stead, a concert by “The 

Great Plains Saskia and 

Darrel”.  We will also 

have some silent auction 

items donated by local 

businesses and folks for 

you to bid on as well as 

the usual 50/50 draws. 

Our menu has also 

changed. This year we 

will be serving roast beef, 

chicken, mashed pota-

toes, cabbage rolls (made 

by our ladies), veggies, 

salads and desserts. 

Yum! Tickets are $40.00 

each, available at the of-

fice or from any Board 

member or at Tellier’s 

Guardian Drugs. Come 

support your Centre and 

have an evening of enter-

tainment and good food. 

Bring your family and 

friends. 

We certainly hope that 

the weather co-operates 

and that 47th avenue will 

soon paved and our wa-

 

ter pressure back to 

normal and we can all 

be happy! 

Our next Board meet-

ing is Tuesday, Sep-

tember 11th at 

7:00pm. 

Remember to check 

out our bulletin boards 

for upcoming events. 

Keep yourself in-

formed! 

The children are back 

in school so we must 

take extra caution to 

watch out for them as 

we drive the streets 

and roads. 

The autumn colors are 

beginning to show telling 

us that the hot days of 

summer are winding down 

and fall is fast approach-

ing. September reminds 

us that many clubs are 

resuming their activities 

and getting back a sense 

of routine. This also ap-

plies to us at the Seniors 

Drop In Centre as we start 

out with our monthly pan-

cake breakfast on Sun-

day, September 2nd—

9:00 to 12:00 noon. 

Spread the word around 

and come and join us for 

breakfast. Cribbage, 

whist, bridge, and floor 

shuffleboard continue as 

usual. Our floor curling 

will not begin until approx-

imately the third week of 

October. 

Our fundraising Harvest 

Supper and concert is on 

Saturday, September 

22nd. We have changed 

the format of the Harvest 

Supper somewhat by not 
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There are two equinoxes every year – in September and March – when the sun shines 
directly on the equator and the length of day and night is nearly equal. 

Opposite Sides & Seasons 

Seasons are opposite on either side of the Equator, so the equinox in September is also 
known as the autumnal (fall) equinox in the Northern Hemisphere, and is considered the first 
day of fall. 
In the Southern Hemisphere, it is known as the vernal (spring) equinox and marks the first 
day of spring. 

 

 Shorter Time Between Moonrises 

The full Moon closest to the September equinox, the Harvest Moon, is astronomically special. 
This is because the time between one moonrise to another around this period becomes 
shorter. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prepare for Northern Lights 

As the September equinox rolls by, the chances to see the aurora borealis display increases 
for those located at high Northern Hemisphere latitudes. According to NASA, the equinoxes 
are prime time for Northern Lights – geomagnetic activities are twice more likely to take place 
in the spring and fall time, than in the summer or winter. 

 

The September Equinox-Sunday, September 23, 2018 

https://www.timeanddate.com/calendar/aboutseasons.html
https://www.timeanddate.com/calendar/autumnal-equinox.html
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